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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMlSSlON
REGION II

101 MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100
ATI.ANTA,GEORGIA 30303

NOV o y 1980

In Reply Refer To:
RI 0
50-335
50-250
50-251

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: R. E. Uhrig, Uice President
Advanced Systems and Technology
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, PL 33152

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is IE Bulletin No. 80-24 which requires action by you with regard to
your nuclear power facility.
In order to assist the NRC in evaluating the value/impact of each Bulletin on
licensees, it would be helpful if you would provide us an estimate of the manpower
expended in conduct of the review and preparation of the report(s) required by
the Bulletin. Please estimate separately the manpower associated with corrective
actions necessary following identification of problems through the Bulletin.

Should you have any questions regarding this Bulletin or the actions required by
you, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Director

Enclosures:
l. IE Bulletin No. 80-24
2. List of Recently Issued

IE Bulletins

cc w/encls:
g. M. WeChy, Plant Manager
-Sat Wee@, Assj'Want QA

Cons~ction,.'Manager
cd5 E. Y~eger, Plant Manager
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